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Dear McCreight Foundation of Virginia,

Thank you for your generous donation to help support the students of SonShine Weekday
Preschool that attend on a scholarship.

One of SonShine WDP missions is to be able to share the love of our Lord Jesus Christ with not
only the students that attend but also with the families of the students. This donation will assist
in blessing these families by lightening the possible hardships that tuition may place on them.

This generous donation will go to helping multiple students in the 2023-2024 school year with
partial scholarships and one full scholarship.

| was able to share the good news with the parent of the student that will receive the full
scholarship next year. She was moved to tears as the burden and worry of how she would scrap
together to pay even a partial tuition was lifted from her shoulders. This family is near and dear
to our hearts at SonShine and our church home. Thank you for being the hands and feet of the
Lord and making a large impact in this sweet family.

We will be praying four your organization as you continue to bless small schools just like ours in
the many years to come.

Thank you,
Nancy Gallagher
Sonshine Director

234 Hawkins St
Dahlonega Ga 30533



